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Zoning Inspector

From: Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 9:42 AM

To: 'Zoning Inspector'

Subject: RE: Country Club Docks

Navigational lighting. A navigational safety light shall be installed at the end of a dock that is 100 feet or greater in length 

from the mean high water mark. 

 

 

 

From: Zoning Inspector [mailto:zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org]  

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 9:38 AM 
To: 'Chris Jensen' 

Subject: Country Club Docks 

 

Chris, 

 

Is the country club required to get any State permits for their docks? 

 

Eric A. Cooper 
Zoning Inspector 

Town of Canandaigua 

ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 

585-394-1120 

 


